
TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL 

SEPTEMBER 2021  

COVID-19 UPDATE   

 As we continue to navigate through this Pandemic and with children returning to school we 

would like to remind people to continue to protect yourself and your community from the spread of 

this virus. Please follow all masking,  hand washing, and  physical distancing protocols. Starting 

September 22, 2021, individuals 12+ years in Ontario will need to be fully vaccinated against  

COVID-19 to access certain businesses and settings. The Provincial Government have put these 

requirements in place to encourage everyone to get fully vaccinated against COVID-19 while 

reducing your risk and helping to protect our community.  

Walk up clinics are scheduled at the GFL with no appointment necessary as follows: 

September 10 from 5:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. 

September 15 from 5:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.  

September 18 from 10:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. 

September 21 from 1:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 

September 23 from 5:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. 

 

Algoma University-September 14 from 12:00-3:00 p.m. 

 

Vaccine is also available at clinics, participating pharmacies and primary care providers throughout 

Algoma District. 

Being immunized with two doses of a COVID-19 vaccination provides the best protection against 

COVID-19 and its variants. With the Delta variant being the most dominant strain of COVID-19 in 

Ontario, as well as more dangerous and easily transmissible, there has never been a more 

important time to get fully vaccinated to protect yourself and our community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

PART TIME ARENA CARETAKER 

 
The Township of Macdonald, Meredith & Aberdeen Additional is seeking a person to fill the position of Part Time Arena 

Caretaker. This is a Part Time Position which will assist the Head Arena Caretaker in maintaining and cleaning the ice, provide 

maintenance to building and equipment and will work under the direction of the Leisure Services Coordinator. The Sportsplex 

opens on November 1, 2021-April 2022. This positon will be required mostly on the weekends. 

Minimum Qualifications: 

 High School Diploma 

 General Knowledge of arena operations or related experience/or training 

 Organization, time management, communication and interpersonal skills 

 Valid Class G Driver’s License 

 

Please submit your resume by e-mail to twpmacd@onlink.net or fax to 705-248-3091 or drop off or mail to Municipal Office 

208 Church St. Echo Bay, ON P0S 1C0, by Friday September 30, 2021 @ 4:30 p.m. 

 

FINAL TAX BILL 

Final Payment 

for property 

taxes will be due 

October 15, 

2021. 

WATER METER READING 

The next water meter reading 

will take place on September 

30. Please ensure that the path 

to your remote is free of debris 

to ensure easy accessibility or 

your remote will not be read. 

WINTER LANDFILL HOURS 

Starting October 1 winter hours will begin at 

the Landfill and go until March 31, 2022 

Tuesday-12:00 Noon-5:00 P.M. 

Thursday-12:00 Noon-5:00 P.M. 

Saturday-9:00 A.M. – 5:00 P.M. 

mailto:twpmacd@onlink.net

